
 
 

February 12th, 2021 
 

 

Aanin Nbisiing Redhawk Families and Students, 

 

EXTENSION OF VIRTUAL LEARNING 

In response to the Province’s extension of the Stay at Home Order,  ​Nipissing First Nation 

Council has approved changes to our operations. ​Nbisiing Secondary School will continue with 

its Virtual Platform and ​return to in-person learning on Monday February 22nd, 2021​.  

A 2-week active screening for staff and students will be implemented when the school re-opens 

and we return to in-school learning (February 22nd to Friday March 5th, 2021).  

 

MARCH BREAK 

With the Minister of Education’s announcement today, ​March Break has been postponed​. 

Nbisiing’s March Break will be April 12th to 16th 2021. Nbisiing midterm exams will be moved to 

April 8th and 9th ​to accommodate this change.  

Please find attached the updated school calendar which reflects these changes. 

 

Miigwech  

 

 

Carole Couillard, Principal, Nbisiing Secondary School 
carolec@nbisiing.com  
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